From: Jacquie Begemann Begemann

To: SRULES Exhibits
Subject: HB2927
Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 8:29:21 AM

Rules Committee,

Hello,

| am writing today to urge your support of HB2927.

It is important to me and | think to most of my fellow Oregonians that the President of the
United States be elected by a national popular vote. This would mean that our votes would
actually matter, and our voices heard in this very important matter. It is clear with the last
election more than any other that the electoral college is easily manipulated and elections
decided against what the will of the people actually voting want.

Again, please support the vast majority of Oregonians and pass HB2927 this year, quickly and
with no amendments.

With gratitude,

Jacquie Begemann

Jacquie Begemann Begemann
jacquie.begemann@gmail.com
745 NW Territorial Rd
Canby, Oregon 97013
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